
Document: Proposed Rule, Register Page Number: 25 IR 4210
Source: September 1, 2002,  Indiana Register, Volume 25, Number 12

Disclaimer: This document was created from the files used to produce the official (printed) Indiana Register.
However, this document is unofficial.

TITLE 808 STATE BOXING COMMISSION

Proposed Rule
LSA Document #02-120

DIGEST

Amends 808 IAC 2-6-1 to revise the fees charged and collected by the commission. Effective 30 days after filing with
the secretary of state.

808 IAC 2-6-1

SECTION 1. 808 IAC 2-6-1 IS AMENDED TO READ AS FOLLOWS:

808 IAC 2-6-1 Fees; two year license validation
Authority: IC 25-1-8-2
Affected: IC 25-9-1-9

Sec. 1. All new licenses and all renewal licenses, granted by the commission, shall be valid in a period of two (2) years
from the date of issuance and shall be subject to the following fees:

(1) Promoter (boxing), fifty one hundred dollars ($50). ($100).
(2) Physicians, ten dollars ($10).
(3) Timekeepers, ten dollars ($10).
(4) Matchmakers, fifteen twenty-five dollars ($15). ($25).
(5) Managers, fifteen twenty-five dollars ($15). ($25).
(6) Trainers, ten dollars ($10).
(7) Boxers, ten dollars ($10).
(8) Seconds, ten dollars ($10).
(9) Judges, ten dollars ($10).
(10) Referees, twenty-five fifty dollars ($25). ($50).

(State Boxing Commission; Appendix A; filed Dec 16, 1975, 11:40 a.m.: Rules and Regs. 1976, p. 47; filed Jan 28,
1982, 3:04 p.m.: 5 IR 555; filed Dec 1, 1992, 5:00 p.m.: 16 IR 1166; filed Jun 14, 1996, 3:00 p.m.: 19 IR 3088;
readopted filed Jun 8, 2001, 2:38 p.m.: 24 IR 3235)

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on  September 30, 2002 at 9:40 a.m., at the Indiana Government
Center-South, 302 West Washington Street, Room E012, Conference Room, Indianapolis, Indiana the State Boxing
Commission will hold a public hearing on proposed amendments to revise the fees charged and collected by the
commission. Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana Government Center-South, 302 West Washington
Street, Room E012 and Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open
for public inspection.

Gerald H. Quigley
Executive Director
Indiana Professional Licensing Agency


